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North Bay Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 4-74-24 iJ
Extended Upgrades to Temporary Additional Line Subfor~
P-RC 168

MR. R. H. JONES, Chairman
North Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

. 'theabove-subject grievance has been discussed by the
Pre-Review Committee prior to its docketing on the agenda of the
Review Committee and is being returned to the Division for settle-
ment in accordance with the following:

In reviewing the entire record sub~itted to the Review
Committee, it appears that justification probably did exist for an
additional Line Subforeman position at the time the grievance was
filed. However, temporary additional upgrades as of the date of
this referral appear to have been discontinued due to a reduction
of work load, and the situation no longer exists •. If this is the

.case, the issue in.dispute is moot, and the Joint Grievance
Committee should resolve the grievance accordingly.

When a settlement is reached by the Joint Grievance
Committee, the Review Committee should be sent.a .copy of the
final disposition.

• V. BROWN,Chairman
Review Committee

c.:~JGFoster
IWBonbright
EAPetterle
LNF 08 8, IBEW

'-:jc..
-- i:..:J> .. .

~


